
It has come to our attention that there are internet web sites that are falsely claiming to be the City of 
Milton-Freewater’s site and indicating you can make your utility payment through their site. 
 
Please be warned – you must use www.mfcity.com and click on the link provided for “Online Bill Pay” at 
the bottom of the screen. 

 
 
This link will direct you to OUR 3rd party payment processing – XpressBillPay.com 

 
 
Using anything different may result in your payment going to a FAKE company. 
 
Please call our office if you have any questions or prefer to make your payment over the phone or 
directly to our staff.  Monday – Friday; 7am – 4pm. Closed all major holidays.   541-938-5531 ext. -0-  

http://www.mfcity.com/

